
Dear Families,
We have been celebrating our amazing Young
Carers this week! Thank you to Miss Smith for
organising a wonderful afternoon tea for
them ❤

We try our best to share information with you
all on a regular basis through our weekly
newsletters, Instagram (@NRJunior) and
through school spider. We are also always
available in the mornings and at the end of
the day. 
If you have any questions for the class
teacher, please email 
admin@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk 
and your message will be passed on as soon
as possible.

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend and
fingers crossed the sun continues to shine.
Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

Together Everyone Achieves More

Our Curriculum

Year 3 have loved World Book Day today and
have been showing everyone what 'Read

your way' means to them.

World Book Day fun in Year 5! We really
enjoyed The Masked Reader... Mr Kinnear
tricked us all! Mrs Hancock, not so much!

Year 4 had a very creative World Book Day,
making, writing and illustrating our own books.

Some of us even made posters to advertise
our books!

Year 6 had a fantastic time at Stockport Air
Raid Shelters last week where they learnt all

about World War 2.
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We have now moved to Instagram - please follow us @nrjuniors

Photos of the week

KEEPING OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE

Together Everyone Achieves More

For information about safeguarding
at Nevill Road Juniors, please see

the following link:
http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/

page/safeguarding/63092
If you have any concerns about a

child in school, please contact Mrs
Cliff who is our Designated

Safeguarding Lead. We have a wide
range of e safety resources that you

can also access through the
website. 

You can also use the CEOP (Child
Exploitation and Online Protection

Centre) link on our website. It
protects children from harm online

and offline with a focus on child
sexual exploitation and online

protection issues. 



 

Tuesday 18th March  - 4DB / 4G rivers visit
Tuesday 25th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 7.00pm
                                      - 4C rivers visit 
Wednesday 26th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 6.00pm
Please note the the Scholastic Book Fair will be available during
parent's evenings on the 25th / 26th March.

Thursday 27th March - Transition SEND Y2 / Y3 coffee morning

Tuesday 8th April - Y2 Parent meeting 9am
                                - Y3 Easter experience (St. Michael’s Church)

Wednesday 9th April - Y2 Parent meeting 9am
                                       - Y3 Easter experience (St. Michael’s Church)

Friday 11th April - End of Term

Monday 28th April - Term starts
Thursday 1st May - INSET DAY
Monday 5th May - BANK HOLIDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as
more events are confirmed.
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